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NEWSLETTER 
 

Term 1: Week 9:  27 ï 31 March 2017 
 

 

The Matahui School Family Fishing 
Competition 2017 
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VIRTUAL WORLDS 
 
Last Friday I was able to attend a Tech conference hosted in Auckland by an organisation 
called òTech Soupó whose goal is largely to support Not For Profit organisations. 
 
Whilst I came away with a number of very useful ideas, contacts and information that will 
be useful in terms of marketing, one comment really got me thinking. In his presentation 
Kirk Drage asked two questions; 1.  What is the name of the òhoteló chain that doesnõt 
actually own one room? 2. What is the largest global transport company that doesnõt own a 
vehicle?  
 
His ensuing discussion focused for a time on the òvirtualó world that we have created 
through ready access to technology and the impacts this has had. And there is no doubt that 
so much of life can be spent touring through an array of òvirtual worldsó especially as we all 
so readily access the internet through Facebook, Twitter; Instagram, online interactive 
games etc.  
 
Which brings me to a new toy I discovered this week ð Hatchimals.  
 
To be fair they have been around for some time it would seem. òVirtualó animals such as 
Pengualas, Owlicorns or Draggles are critters that hatch out of eggs and quickly become 
part of the family as they issue a range of sounds that indicate they are alive and well. 
 
 I can see why children have become enchanted by these òbeingsó as they are cute. Mind 
you, children have long since been drawn into the òvirtualó world. Remember the 
Tamagotchi  - a digital pet created in Japan and released onto the market in 1996?  
 
Yes, our ònaturaló world operates in parallel with one that is simulated.  
 
Our challenge is to ensure that we donõt lose sight of which one is real. 
 
Answers: if you havenõt worked them out 1. (Airbnb) 2. (Uber). 
 
Ka Kite 
 
Max 
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2017 MATAHUI SCHOOL TERM DATES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TERM 1  2017:   Dates for your Diary 
Friday 24 March ð 2.30 pm Pohutukawa Assembly (Years 4 ð 6) 
Monday 27 March ð Thursday 6 Aprilð Tahiti Visitors here 
Monday 27 March ð HPV First Dose ð Year 8s 
Wednesday 29 March ð Hearing & Vision Testing ð Year 7s 
Friday 31 Marchð Kowhai Assembly  (Years 1 ð 3) 
Friday 7 April ð Catch up Year 8s absent from 1st Dose HPV 
Friday 7 April ð 2.30 pm Kauri Assembly (Years 7 ð 8) 
Friday 7 April ð Last day of Term 1 
In holidays ð WBOP Swimming ð 12 April 2017 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Please check our website for classroomõs latest blogs! 
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CITIZENSHIP AWARD  

Week 7,  Term  1, 2017  -     Jesse MacLeod was awarded the 
Certificate of Citizenship for Responsibility . Well done Jesse! 
 
Week 8, Term 1, 2017 ð Alex Lund was awarded the Certificate of 
Citizenship for Forgiveness.  Congratulations Alex! 
 
Detailed below are the recipients of school awards for Week 6 in 
Term 1.   Congratulations everyone! 
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Detailed below are the recipients of school awards for Week 7 in 
Term 1.   Congratulations to Denley, Leo, Mila, Alexander, Kaida 
and Blair 
 

 

MATAHUI SCHOOL COFFEE MORNING S 
Come along for a community coffee or cup of tea every Tuesday 
morning during term time at the Lighthouse, from 9 am.  All 
parents and friends welcome.  It would be great to see you! 
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 BUS DRIVER ð CONTACT  NUMBER  
For those people who use the school bus and may need to 
contact the bus driver, Brianõs number is 027 4433 711 
 

 

More detailed information can be viewed on 
the school noticeboard 

¶ Bespoke Cakes and Catering ð if you require a luxurious cake or have 
catering requirements, please contact Karly Gallagher on 021 519 894 or 
karlygallagher@hotmail.com 

¶ Christina Productions Inc are inviting children to be part of a newly 
formed Performing Arts Group. Contact Gaye on 07 577 1753 or 027 
274 8753 

¶ School Holiday Program at Impact Gymsport Academy ð details on 
Noticeboard 

¶ Sunday 26 March -  Happy Harbour Fun Day at Fergusson Park from 
11am ð 2pm. Itõs a free event aimed at involving children and families 
with what is happening in our harbour through fun, hands on and 
educational activities. Weõre really keen to get kids interested and excited 
about the harbour and what we do to maintain it. 

¶ Primary Pumpkins Giant Pumpkin Fair ð Saturday 8th April ð The 
Historical Village, 17th Avenue..  12 pm ð 3 pm ð Bring along your 
pumkins that you may have taken home from school as a pumpkin 
seed! 

 

mailto:karlygallagher@hotmail.com
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    SAVE THE FOLLOWING  DATE S!  

¶ Saturday 9th September ð Matahui School Quiz 
Night ð more details to follow. 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     COLGATE RECYCLING DRIVE  
Please donõt forget to keep collecting any brand of toothpaste 
product, and also any accessories relating to oral care such as 
empty bottles of mouthwash, flossing packaging, etc.  Please 
hand in to the school office.  Many thanks. 

FREE BOOKS                                                             

Here is an opportunity to get some free books for the school. 
For every two New World receipts with two Kellogs products 
purchased, we can get a free book - max 20 books for school.  
Our allocated shop is the New World store at Gate Pa. 
 

 
MATAHUI  SCHOOL  FAMILY FISHING COMPETITION  

Many thanks to all the families who participated in the fishing 
competition. 
 
A very big thank you to Patrick and Rachel Scott for organizing 
this event and making it the success it was. 
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 Matahui School have subscribed to Books 
& Gifts Direct.    

 
They will come on a fortnightly  basis, every second Wednesday.   
Please pop into the school office if you would like to look at the   
selection available.   
 
Payment envelopes in the office ð with cash, cheque or credit card 
payment options available. Please ring the office if you have any 
questions. 
 
 
 

FUTURE FERNS JUNIOR NETBALL, KATIKATI COLLEGE  

Netball season for Year 3 & 4 begins on 4th May and runs Term 2 
and Term 3 for a total of 15 weeks.  Game night is Thursday 
afternoons from 3.15 ð 5pm.  Boys and girls welcome. Cost is $45 
per term. 
 
If we can get a team of seven together Matahui can enter a school 
team.  If we donõt have enough for a full team we can contact the 
organizers to be part of a mixed team.  Practice details will be 
organised when the team is registered.  We are also looking for 
parent interest to help coach and manage the team. 
 
If interested, please contact the office, Suzanne McLeod (021 546 
009 or clanmacleodnz@gmail.com) or Marie Webster for a 
registration form and more details on the modified rules for Future 
Ferns Junior Netball.  Registration forms are due to be returned by 
27 March 2017. 
 

mailto:clanmacleodnz@gmail.com
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Pumpkin Seeds to Giant Pumpkins! 
Our school have been growing some Giant pumpkins to compete 
for the biggest pumpkin against other schools in Tauranga .  The 
final weigh in and Fair will be  at the Historic Village on the 8th 
April 12-3pm  - with the Radio hosting the event and a Pie Making 
competition.  Heart Kids are doing a sausage sizzle - so itõs looking 
like a great day with 10 Schools Registered for the Event. 
 
 

 


